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Babcock & Wilcox Company
Nuclear Power Generation Division
ATTN: Mr. D. E. Guilbert

Vice President and General Manager
P. O. Box 1260
Lynchburg, VA 24505

Gentlemen:

We have reviewed your letter of June 23, 1982, concerning calculation
input references. We have one general point that needs clarification,
dealing with revisions to old calculations (pre-September 1, 1980).

You state that old calculations with new effectivities (old calculations
used "as is" on current contracts) will have their input references
verified. In addition, if one page of the old calculation is revised,
which would require the next sequential revision number for the calculation,
the input references for the cc:nplete calculation would be verified.

If this indicates a proper understanding of this part of your program,
please confirm in writing as we will be monitoring your program's implemen-
tation during future inspections.

Sincerely,

"OrigtestSI8f*
U. POTAPOVs

| Uldis Potapovs, Chief
| Vendor Program Branch
|

bcc:
; J. T. Collins
' C. J. Hale

D. F. Fox
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